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July 15, 2020 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I’m writing to comment on the new addition of the Better Brewing Company to the City Park 

neighbourhood.  This business adds to the diversity of businesses both within the new  Monarch 

building, City Park’s neighbourhood, and throughout the north side of the downtown. Their venture fits 

with other similar businesses in the area such as Earl’s and the Great Western Brewing Co. while adding 

some homegrown flavour to this theme.  

From personally having met with the owners they have been gracious, efficient, and respectful to the 

other businesses in the building from the planning stages to their buildout.  

I would strongly recommend and encourage council to proceed with approving the Discretionary Use 

application for this local business.  

 

         Kind regards, 

 

 

         Geoff Marshall  

 


